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Today’s Program………….. 
 

Linda Berg of the Ann Arbor Youth Chorale and solo-
ist Magdalen Fossum who sang and played the ukulele.  
The program was Introduced by Dan Burroughs.  
Linda Berg taught elementary vocal music in the Ann 
Arbor School System for 22 years.  She started by 
thanking the club for our support of the AA Youth Cho-
rale since 2007.  Our support is used for scholarships 
that help students who need financial assistance to par-
ticipate with the choral group.  The AA Youth Chorale 
was founded in 1987 by Dr. Richard Ingram of Huron 
High School.  The primary purpose of the group was to 
give children training in music with an emphasis on per-
formance and the development of social skills.  Children are placed at various levels 
ranging from the Beginning Choir to the Concert Choir.  Choir groups have per-
formed around the US and internationally including Vienna and Prague.  They have 
performed with the Ann Arbor Symphony and De-
troit Symphony Orchestras, as well as many other 
local groups.  They sing for all occasions, including 
special events at Mott’s Children’s Hospital.  Magdalen 
Fossum is twelve years old and has been performing 
since she was seven.  She was named the “Stage Per-
former of the Year” by the Ark in 2010.  Magdalen 
performed three songs with a variety of styles. 
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Next Weeks Program……. 
 

Ian Sullivan from the University of Michigan Solar Car Team 

 

 



Announcements………….. 
Jeanette Okuley reminded us that our annual dues are due this month.  Please give her a 
check either this week or next.  Martha Petroski reminded us of the outing to the Purple 
Rose Theater this Friday, starting at 6 p.m. with dinner at the Common Grill.  Max Ziegler 
reminded us of the Golf Outing Tuesday at 9 a.m at Pierce Lake in Chelsea.  Come early for 
donuts and coffee. 
 
Meetings:  K-Family Leadership after next week’s meeting. 
 
Social Activities:   
Dave Drake reported that we had a group attend last week’s Super Interclub and with that 
we have met our yearly goal. 
 
Prospective Members: Ellen Webb; Marianne Clauw 

 

  

 

 

 
 

Guests at our Club…….. 
As announced by Tom Dew: Miko Fossum, Mother of today’s soloist; Ellen Webb, 
former member and perspective member; Marianne Clauw, perspective member; 
Charlotte Payne and Andrew Reed from Ypsilanti Club; Zachery Gizicki and Chiara 
from UM Circle-K Club. 

 

“The Thrift Sale 

is the driving 

force of our 

Success” 

This is what we call 
HOME…...now in our 92nd 

year. 
 

We have 
evolved….these are our 

heroes. 

ASSIGNMENTS for the COMING  WEEK: 
 

Announcer  Lynn Lande   
Officer of Day  Lynn Lande  
Dockers  Need Help   
Warehouse  Bob Gray, Martha Petroski, Gordon Beeman and Nick 
   Dever 
Sorters   Alan Burg and Ken Hillenburg 
Hardware  Bill Lynn, Dave Hughes and Burt Lamkin 
Furniture  Paul Klinger, Jerry McMahon and Jim Blomquist 
Shoes & Sports  Rip Kinney and Don Kossick 
Men’s Clothing  Don Clewell and Dick Smit 
Electronics  Bill Rob and Musketeers 
Lamps   Rob Schultz and Dennis Powers 
Antiques  Rose Marie Barhydt and Pat Materka 
Beds & Toys  Lee Bachman and Ken Shaw 
Office & Medical Chums of Jim Mattson 
 
Invocation  Max Ziegler 
Greeters  Jane Talcott, Tom Dew, Bob Johnson and John Goff 
Hospitality  Don Kossick 
Cashier   Martha Petroski 



Fines  and  Happy  Dollars………………… 
Fines:   
Dick Smit forgot to wear his name badge and proposed a fine on all members who were 
not properly wearing their name badge.  
 
Happy Dollars:   
Don Kern was happy for a hat he received from John Sampselle and was happy to have 
read the works of an Upper Peninsula writer, Ben Muckula, who is nearing the end of his 
life; John Sampselle was happy to have visited a Nursing School in Haiti that our club has 
supported; Tom Dew was happy that UM at least won on Saturday; Jim Kane was happy 
for the fun he had singing in the toy department last Saturday morning; Kathy Griswold 
was happy for Karen Gallup who sold a heavy book bag for $15; R.J. Taylor was happy to 
have a visit with his grandson; Cliff Sheldon was happy to have qualified to be a driver for 
Meals on Wheels; Bob Snider was happy to be on his feet again after hip surgery and was 
happy for skilled surgeons, a loyal wife and many Kiwanis friends; Dick Smit was happy 
for a narrow UM win; Marianne Clauw was happy to have interacted with the kids at the 
Memory Camp, which we fund; Harry Cross was happy about the successful book give-
away last Friday to Ann Arbor teachers; Jim Reynolds was happy to have had many 
friends join him at a guest lodge in Grand Haven;  Charlotte Payne of the Ypsi Club was 
happy that they have exceeded their membership goals for this year; Bob Gray was happy 
for his work with John Bassett in getting the Membership Book into near final form; 
President Mark Wishka was happy for his grueling, but enjoyable 2200 mile trip to five 
drag strips.  

 

Stuff  you  should  know……………… 
 
Fines Collected:  $17.12 
 
Happy $ Collected: $51.00 
 
Attendance Today: 73 
 
Last Week’s Sale Revenue  
KAC:  $7425 
Warehouse: $1171 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Hospitality  Information……………. 
Sandy Elden has pneumonia and will be out all of September; Evans Koukios has gone 
through successful surgery and is resting at home; Gene Glysson is undergoing Chemo 
therapy and hopes to return soon; Max Supica’s son-in-law is suffering with a serious in-
fection from an unknown cause. 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 Sale + 

Warehouse 

6 7 Meeting 8  Board 

Meeting 

9 10 11 12 Sale + 

Warehouse 

13 14 Meeting 15 16 17  18 19 Sale + 

Warehouse 

20 21 Meeting 22 23 24 25 26 Sale + 

Warehouse 

27 28 Meeting 29 30 31     

October  2013 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2  

HOLIDAY 

3  Regular 

Meeting 

Board Meet-

4 5 6 7 Sale + 

Warehouse 

8 9   Meeting 10  11 12 13 14 Sale + 

Warehouse 

15 16  Meeting 17 18 19 20 21 Sale + 

Warehouse 

22 23  Meeting 24 25 26 27 28 Sale + 

Warehouse 

29 30  Meeting       

September  2013 



Our Sponsored Programs…………………..Service to Youth 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
             University of Michigan 
 
 

  
 
WISD Aktion Club 
 
 
 
 
 
We need to start one of these!!  
Who has a Middle School child 

or grandchild? 
 
 
 
Angell Elementary 
 
 

 
Huron High School 
Pioneer High School 

The Annual AAK Golf Outing……………….2013 
 
 Good Course, Good Weather, Good Friends, Good Food, Variety of Golf Talent 
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Building Phone:   
734-665-2211 

 
Thrift Sale Voice:   
734-665-0450  

 
KIWANIS CLUB OF 

ANN ARBOR 

Anchorage Realty, Real Estate, Doug Ziesemer, 
 734-332-1110 

 

Larry E. French & Company, Investment Advisory, 
 734-994-6599 

 

Raymond James & Associates,  

Andrea Kotch Duda, CFP, 734-930-0555 
 

Joerke, Wishka & Associates,  

Mark S. Wishka, ChFC, CFP, CLU, 
 734-995-3996 

 

Charles Reinhart Realtors, Nathaniel Foerg, 734-834-1981,  
nfoerg@reinhartrealtors.com 

 
Senior Helpers, In-Home Personal Care Services;   

Alan Caldwell,  734-927-3111    
acaldwell@seniorhelpers.com  

 

Our Advertising Supporters….. 

"Serving the Children of the World" 

We’re on the Web 

www.a2kiwanis.org 

******** 

“Kiwanis Thrift Sale” is 

on the Web 

www.kiwanissale.com 


